
Week beginning Monday 25th November 2019  

This week in Chestnut 
 

Book of the week: 
The Gruffalo 

 

 

Rhyme of the week: 
Hickory Dickory Dock 

 

Sound of the week: 

 O o 

 
 

Learning opportunities  
and experiences: 
Next week the children will walk to Hirst Wood for a special 
story time in the woods. Please make sure that your child is 
wearing warm clothes and trousers on Tuesday 3

rd
 December 

and Thursday 5
th

 December. If possible also provide wellies. 
Half the class will go on  the  
walk  on  each  date   whilst  
the other half stay in school. 

 

Outdoors: 
 being imaginative recalling events from 

the Gruffalo story 

 exploring the concept of sharing in maths  

 learning about the natural world and thinking 
about how plants change  

Forest School:  
 reading ‘The Deep Snowy Wood’ 
 creating a celebration for the woodland 

creatures using natural objects 

 

 

Indoors: 
 learning about money in our Gruffalo Café 

 writing for a purpose – menus, orders in our cafe 

 exploring the themes of sequencing and time 
 creating our own Gruffalo collage 
 

                   

We are here to help. If you have any questions or concerns please talk to your child’s keyworker or any 
of the staff in Chestnut, Sally, Richelle and Kath 

 

 


